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Board of Directors Workshop  
March 13, 2020 

 
Board Members Present: Mike Lewis, Treasurer and Jan Sink, Member at Large 

 

Homeowners Present:  Marsha Barnes  

 

Call to Order:  The BOD Workshop was called to order at 9:30 AM. 

  

Workshop Discussion:  

• Welcome Committee 

o Ellen Kelly has scheduled “Meet & Greet” with three of the new homeowners. 

• Name Tags 

o Discussion ensued as to who will be responsible for ordering new name tags for those 

homeowners who have requested them. 

• Website (Merging of Portillo Ridge and Stratford Portal) 

o Discussion ensued. 

• Stratford Portal 

o Ms. Brown to add 2020 calendar on the Stratford Portal. 

• Board Legal Review/Training-Goldschmidt/Shupe 

o The legal review/training has been scheduled for March 25, 2020 at 10:00 AM. 

 

No other business related to the Portillo Ridge Homeowners’ Association was discussed or acted on during 

this Portillo Ridge HOA BOD Workshop. 

Adjournment:  The workshop was adjourned at 10:00 AM.  The next HOA BOD Workshop will be April 10, 2020 

at 9:30 AM at Las Campanas Ironwood Room.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 Helen B Brown 

Helen B Brown, CMCA 

Director of Management Services/Community Manager-Stratford Management 

For the Portillo Ridge Homeowners Association Board of Directors 
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